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Report from the Fire Chief, on behalf of the Public Safety Board, in response to a City Council referral from the
Public Safety Board in regards to a communication from Ari Pollack requesting consideration be made to
relocate the Concord Area Transit (CAT) bus stop now located between 214 and 220 North Main Street in
Concord.
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